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Statement by the Delegation of Nepal at the interactive dialogue with the Delegation of Kuwait during the 21st session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review, 28 January 2015
Mr. President,

Nepal warmly welcomes the delegation of Kuwait and appreciates the comprehensive presentation of its national report. 
Various measures are being taken by Kuwait for the promotion and protection of human rights in the country. The achievements made by Kuwait in realizing the rights of the women, persons with disabilities as well as addressing the rights to health and education are noteworthy. The importance Kuwait has attached to human rights has been reflected in the continued generous contributions it has been making to people and countries in need, as well as to the UN and other international organizations engaged in the promotion of human rights and humanitarian activities.
Migrant workers have been a part and parcel of Kuwait’s impressive achievement on the development sphere. In view of this, we believe that enhancing just and favourable conditions of work and adequate standard of living for migrant workers would contribute to the prestige of Kuwait. 

While wishing Kuwait a successful UPR, we would like to make the following recommendations:

1. Give continuity to the strengthening of the national human rights institutions and related mechanisms.

2. Continue efforts to ensure the safety, security and dignity of the migrant workers, including women domestic workers, and protection of their interests through requisite institutional and legislative measures. 
Thank you.
